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Public Service Commission Approves Rocky Mountain Power Rate Change
The Public Service Commission issued its order today in the Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) rate case, Docket Number 09-035-23.  The Company originally requested an increase of $67 million but later reduced the request to $53 million.

The rate increase was contested by various parties, including the Division of Public Utilities, the Office of Consumer Services, large industrial and commercial customers and others. The Order resolves contested issues and permits the Company to increase electrical rates by $32.4 million per year.  In its petition for a rate increase, the Company cited increased capital investment in electrical generation, transmission and distribution facilities to meet growth in demand for electricity and to assure adequate supplies for reliable electric service.  

The average Utah rate increase is estimated at 2.2%.  It is expected that the impact on the average residential customer using about 700 kwh per month will be approximately $1.30 per month.   
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